
Year 4 
It has been an incredible half term in Year 4! This week 
children have been rehearsing for the Christmas production 
and put on a fantastic show. They have enjoyed taking part in 
festive activities and wrote shape poems.  
 
Next half term Year 4 will be learning all about the Tudors. In 
preparation for their topic, children have been posing 
questions of what they want to find out. They have also been 
making Tudor roses and stocks for the crime and punishment 
area to create their new themed classroom.  Please look out 
for the homework pack which we are sending home to keep 
those brains ticking over the holidays. 
 
We wish you have a merry Christmas and look forward to 

seeing you all in the New Year.  

  
  

  
  

 


